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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author if you have questions or comments. 
 C S - Special Projects in Web Application Development     B. K. Weusijana 
 
v Sunsetting the Temporary Process to Streamline Certificates of Achievement: At the March 3rd 

meeting, CCC held a first read of an updated draft of the Temporary Process to Streamline Certificates of 
Achievement, which was originally approved in October, 2018. This process was created to allow divisions 
to quickly respond to changes made by the state Chancellor’s Office related to the minimum units allowed 
for a certificate of achievement. When CCC approved the process, no final deadline for its use was 
included; the updated process proposes a final deadline of June 19th, 2020, for divisions to submit 
certificate proposals for CCC review. For more information or to share your thoughts about this proposed 
deadline, please contact your CCC Reps. 

 
v Coronavirus Planning: At the March 3rd meeting, CCC engaged in discussions regarding the possibility 

of a campus closure in response to the spread of the Coronavirus. This topic was not part of the planned 
agenda for the meeting, but the group made it a priority at the request of President Thuy Nguyen. Multiple 
student guests joined the CCC Reps in brainstorming ideas for ways that face-to-face classes could 
continue to be offered during a campus closure. Campus-wide discussions on the topic of a possible 
closure will continue—if you have any questions or would like to get involved, please reach out to your 
CCC Reps. 

 

Reminders: 
v ASCCC Spring Plenary: This year, Foothill is hosting the Spring Area B meeting! It will take place right 

here, on our beautiful campus, on Friday, March 27th—if you’re interested in attending, please reach out to 
Eric. 


